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Comments: I believe that this project needs further review before approval.   The area involved includes a very

sensitive and valuable area of Idaho's wilderness.  It does not appear to me as a layman that the application

provides sufficient controls for rehabilitation of the area once mining is completed.  

Idaho has a long history of allowing out of state interests to come in and extract resources without adequate

bonding for the disaster that is left behind by the activities proposed.  

The road impact, watershed impact, and wildlife impacts also need further study prior to approval.

 

Thank you.  Craig Soelberg


